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Councillors Saj, Melanie, Debbie and
Chitra

Invite you to a repeat of our popular
Knaphill & Goldsworth Park Curry Night

At St. Hugh of Lincoln Church Hall, Knaphill

Come along on Friday 31 January at 7:45pm
for some great authentic Indian food
and some good local community fun.

Tickets are £15.00p
A welcome drink will be offered
but please bring your own tipple.
Contact Melanie on 07801 225375

to book your place




